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Councilmembers:
My name is Janice Patterson and I reside at 20420 Richmond Beach Drive,
Shoreline.
I urge the City Council to adopt Ordinance No. 967 and  I support the City buying the
beach parcel. The City has a written policy to provide "additional public access to
Shoreline’s natural features, including the Puget Sound shoreline.” It is a Natural
Environment Policy in the City’s Comprehensive Plan. So let’s honor that policy and
buy the beach parcel.

Respectfully submitted,
Janice Patterson
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